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Dear parents and carers,

We began our week with the arrival of the book fair. It was
lovely to see so many of our families visit the book fair
which will be at school again next year . For every £1
spent, school receives 20p in commission to buy new
books for class libraries.

INCLUSION ASSEMBLY  INCLUSION ASSEMBLY  

.

Children took part in an Inclusion assembly on Wednesday
where they discussed what they thought being ‘inclusive’

means. Children then acted out some scenarios during the
assembly and talked around all of the different ways that we

could make sure everyone in Roscoe is included. We saw
children demonstrating this: Nellie made sure everybody had

the dessert they wanted at dinnertime and Theo made sure that
his classmate wasn’t sat on his own.

Just a reminder that children from Reception to Y6 will be
visiting St Andrews on Friday to take part in the Christmas

service. This event is for children only. If you able to
volunteer your time to support us in walking children there

and back, a link has been text out and posted on Dojo. 

ST ANDREW’S CHURCH VISIT ST ANDREW’S CHURCH VISIT 



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

Year 3 visited the World Museum on Thursday
to take part in a mummification workshop and

learn more about life in Ancient Egyptian
times. A member of the public stopped a
member of staff to comment upon how

amazing our children were behaving and how
they were demonstrating The Roscoe Way in

the museum. We are very proud of them. 

STAR OF THE
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Reception  - Mia
Year 1 - Maili

Year 2 - Nellie
Year 3 - Lottie J

Year 4 - Ali
Year 5 - William
Year 6 - Caleb H
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Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe
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YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Year 5 
98.7%

This week's attendance figure has risen
slightly to 95.3%. Please contact the school

office if you need any advice or support with
attendance. Let us work together to get back
to our target of 97% before we finish for the
Christmas holidays. It is important that you

sign your child in at the office if you arrive at
school after the gates have closed. 



UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

Please wrap up warm and have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones and the the Roscoe Team. 

Maddison - Year 6 
Liam - Year 3 
Yousef - Year 2
Movidu - Nursery 

13th December 

Church Service 

12th December 

Christmas Jumper
Day 

18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

2nd-5th December

Book Fair

5th December 

Year 3 World
Museum Trip 

13th December 

ASD Coffee Morning
 



3.45pm -
5.00pm

SAMPLE MENU ITEMS IN THE SCHOOL CANTEEN

FESTIVE TREATS & SURPRISES ALONG THE WAY

SPECIAL WALK AROUND OUR NEW FOREST AREA

WALK AROUND OUR CLASSROOMS FROM NURSERY TO
YEAR 6

0151 226 1536
www.roscoeliverpool.co.uk

Wednesday 11th December
2024

Roscoe Primary School 
Open evening 






